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Fiscal Impact Summary 

The bill does not have an expenditure impact on the General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal 
Funds as it requires no actions by any agency to amend policy regarding the annexation of 
unincorporated properties.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 17, 2019 
State Expenditure 
The bill clarifies the meaning of the term “contiguous” as applied in the event of annexation of 
unincorporated property by another municipality, when both the unincorporated property and the 
annexing municipality are within the borders of the same special purpose district.  The bill does 
not require any agency action and does not operationally for fiscally impact state agencies or 
local governments.  Therefore, the bill does not have an expenditure impact on the General Fund, 
Other Funds, or Federal Funds.  

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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